CHAPEL HILL DOWNTOWN PARTNERSHIP
driving downtown's destiny
To: Mayor Kevin Foy and Town Councit Members

From: Linda Convissor
Vice Chair, Chapel Hill Downtown Partership

Date: May 19, 2009
Subject: Town of Chapel Hill's Appointment to the Chapel Hill Downtown Partnership Board of
Directors
The Town of Chapel Hill's designated Property Owner appointment to the Chapel Hill Downtown Parmership Board
of Directors is up for renewal to begin July 1, 2009.

George Draper, Is the current appointee and serves as the Chair of our Board. George has been an invaluable and
dedicated board member for our organization and we would welcome his re-appointment if you so choose.

If reappointed, George will continue to serve as Chair of the Board. His term would begin on July 1, 2009 and end
on June 30, 2012.

Thank you for your continued support of our organization and the revitalization of downtown Chapel Hill.

Vice Chair, Chapel Hill Downtown Partnership
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